
LIS Meeting 

June 25, 2022 

Attendance:  President Lisa Larkin, Secretary Kathy Rodriquez, Treasurer Tara Perruzzi, board 

members- Marc Plaisted and Keely Cameron plus 16 members 

New members introduced- Gordy and Brooke Webb and Sean Callahan.  

Treasurers Report- Tara gave report of income and expenses.  After dock payment and first 

spray final balance is $25,392.   

Bylaw Committee- Marc Plaisted gave update that committee met over spring and will meet 

again early July to finalize adding addendums we can present to a lawyer.  Update at next 

meeting.  

Annual potluck Suppa- Saturday July 23rd 6pm. Location is still being determined.  More 

information will be sent out mid July.   

Ice Cream Social-  Saturday August 6th 2pm.  Each LIS member will receive one free ice cream. 

Meet at top of beach entrance.   

Member John Morgan addressed people parking on side entrance on Sandbar Rd that are non 

members. How to handle in future? Also whether LIS members are allowed to park temporarily 

to use path to drop off beach items.   

Member Joyce Blackmore addressed update on new swim ropes.  Member Sean said he would 

look into ordering ropes.  

Kayak rack was revisited- at this time due to liability board decided not to pursue. 

Mosquito Spray- We had 2nd spray last week.  The next one is the end of July.   

LIS membership boundary stops at 64 Wards Cove. Revisited how to keep track of those 

permitted to the beach, using flags or other ways to ID, especially with many new residents and 

renters. Will address again at next meeting.  

Nominations for new president, secretary and treasurer done.  Treasurer- Tara said she would 

stay on.  Ginny Untisz also nominated.  Secretary- Brooke Webb nominated. President- Dan 

Zimmermann nominated 

Beach- Please remember smoking and vaping are not permitted on the beach, fires are illegal 

on the beach, dogs are not allowed until 6pm, take your trash off beach.  Our beach is small, so 

please be courteous towards others.  Keep shoreline clear so people can walk thru.  Remember 

the beach sand gets extremely hot on sunny days.  Please keep your dog on a leash in the cove.   

As a LIS member it is all our responsibility to say something if you see dangerous or 

inappropriate behavior.   



Those owners who are renting their camps for the summer- please be sure renters know 

standards of our beach and the Cove (as noted above).    

We are now approaching the busy season and there are many children and pets in our area. 

Please be aware of your surroundings.  Although the speed limit is 20mph, please slow down 

and drive cautiously, especially when coming into the cove and passing the beach entrance.  

We all want to have fun and relax, but safety always comes first.  

The next meeting is Saturday July 23rd at 10am.  

 President- Lisa Larkin – 16 Sarah Ln 

Secretary- Kathy Rodriquez- 40 Wards Cove 

Treasurer- Tara Perruzzi- 1 Turtle Ln 

Board Members 

Keely Cameron- 34 Wards Cove 

Katie Pina-Enokian-14 Wards Cove 

Marc Plaisted- 5 Sarah Ln 

Lynn Brady- 1 Turtle Ln 

 

 


